
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM PRESENT 

TOWN COUNCIL 
PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT BOARD 
CRIME CONTROL PREVENTION DISTRICT BOARD 

FINANCIAL OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE 
 

ARGYLE MIDDLE SCHOOL AUDITORIUM, 191 US 377, ARGYLE, TEXAS 76226 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2022 AT 7:15 PM 

 

Notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Town of Argyle Town Council, 
Planning and Zoning Commission, Municipal Development District Board, Crime Control 
Prevention District Board, and/or Financial Oversight Committee could be present at the 
community informational meeting regarding the proposed Harvest Town Center 
Development (located at intersections of FM 407, I-35W North, and Harvest Way and in 
the Town of Argyle Extraterritorial Jurisdiction (ETJ), to be held Wednesday, January 26, 
2022, at 7:15 pm, at the Argyle Middle School, 191 US 377, Argyle. 

 
 

CERTIFICATION 
I do hereby certify that the above notice was posted on the bulletin board at Argyle Town Hall, 308 
Denton Street, Argyle, Texas, by 5:00 PM on the 21st day of January 2022. 

 

 Dianna Buchanan  

 Dianna Buchanan, TRMC Town Secretary/Town Treasurer  
 

 

 

Persons with disabilities who plan to attend this public meeting and who may need auxiliary aid 
or services are requested to contact the Argyle Town Hall 48 hours in advance, at 940-464-7273, 
and reasonable accommodations will be made for assistance. 

 


